
               Freedom of Information Act Request 
 

 

Ref: FOI 19-20 35 Date issued: 18 November 2019 

Subject: Reports from the Modern Slavery Helpline and subsequent 
investigations 

Question(s) asked and answer(s): 

I would like to request the number of reports received by the GLAA from the Modern 

Slavery Helpline in the year 2018 that led to investigations undertaken by the GLAA, 

either alone or in partnership with other law enforcement agencies. 

GLAA response: 

We received 501 referrals from the Modern Slavery Helpline in 2018, of which 51 led 

to an investigation by the GLAA, either alone or in partnership with other agencies. 


